
Ninth Sunday after Pentecost
 August 11, 2019
Announcements

Note to newcomers:  We have a group email list that we use to notify our congregation members of upcoming events.  If
you are not  on the list  and would  like  to receive notifications from time to time,  please send an email  message to
notification@saskatoonlatinmass.com under the subject heading “Subscribe”.  Please join us for coffee in the church hall
after Sunday Mass.

Financial goal:  For over 25 years, the Sacred Heart of Jesus Latin Mass group has had the goal of having our own F. S.
S. P. priest, our own church and a full parish life.  In order to reach this goal, the Diocese of Saskatoon wants to see our
weekly collection reach a minimum of $1,550 per week or $80,000 per year.  This would support a priest and a church
without mortgage.  Last Sunday's collection:  $2,766.50.

St. Laurent Pilgrimage:  Our annual pilgrimage to St. Laurent will take place on Sunday, August 18 th.  We will meet at the
shrine at 2:45 P. M. and begin the Rosary and Stations of the Cross at 3:00 P. M. sharp.  For more information, please
pick up an information sheet in the vestibule.

Substitute priests:  Fr. Wychucki is presently experiencing a much-deserved summer holiday in Poland.  He will be back
in September.  This month we will be visited by priests from the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter.  Here is the Sunday Mass
schedule for the month of August:

Sunday, August 11th:  Fr. Robert Fromageot, F. S. S. P.
Sunday, August 18th:  Fr. Ralph Oballo, F. S. S. P.
Sunday, August 25th:  Fr. Daniel Geddes, F. S. S. P.

Pro-life Millennium Cross:  The 19th annual pilgrimage to the 100-foot Pro-life Millennium Cross will be held on Sunday,
August 25th at 3;00 P. M.  The cross is located 10 kilometres northeast of Aberdeen on Highway #41.  The event is
sponsored  by  the  Knights  of  Columbus.   Keynote  speaker  is  Cathy  LaFleche,  executive  director  of  the  Saskatoon
Pregnancy Options Centre.  The pilgrimage includes the Rosary, pro-life displays and a hot dog concession.  Payment is
by donation.  Bring your own lawn chairs.  For more information, go to www.prolifemillenniumcross.ca.
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